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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We will be visiting Portchester Castle on Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
The trip is to complement pupil’s current topic of Normans 1066. We will look 
specifically at how William of Normandy controlled England once he had been 
victorious at the battle of Hastings. 
 
8B will be visiting in the morning and 8S visiting in the afternoon. 
 
8B will be back in time for normal lunch. 
 
8S will be eating their lunch early in order to give sufficient time for the trip, therefore 
please provide your child with a packed lunch.  Pupils who qualify for free school 
meals will be given a packed lunch to eat before departure. 
 
There is no cost to this trip. 
 
Please sign and return the form below to give permission for your child to visit 
Portchester Castle. 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Browne 
Humanities Teacher 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name……………………………………………..Tutor group…………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Portchester Castle. 
My child is eligible for free school meals…… 
My child will bring a packed lunch……  
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